Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Thursday, August 11, 2016 2:21 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

FW: Minutes - August

A Correction in the August minutes. 2 visitors in JUNE, NOT July.

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee August 4, 2016

In attendance were John Augustine, Debbie Grant, Wendy and Skip Nolin.

Tkip asked for money to purchase Damp Rid to try to dry up the inside of the chapel. Decon is also needed. Debbie made the motion to get the supplies and Wendy seconded it.

The Chapel was not open in July due to weather. There were 2 visitors in June. Susan Swan was the docent. The August docent will be Debbie Grant.

Docents for August 28 - Debbie Grant

September 25 – Skip Nolin

The next meeting will be September 8th at 4:00 at Dexter's Inn.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Nolin

Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 09, 2016 4:13 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Minutes - August

Please look over the minutes and let me know that you have received them. Wendy

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee August 4, 2016

In attendance were John Augustine, Debbie Grant, Wendy and Skip Nolin.

Skip asked for money to purchase Damp Rid to try to dry up the inside of the chapel. Decon is also needed. Debbie made the motion to get the supplies and Wendy seconded it.

The Chapel was not open in July due to weather. There were 2 visitors in July. Susan Swan was the docent. The August docent will be Debbie Grant.

Docents for August 28 – Debbie Grant

September 25 – Skip Nolin

The next meeting will be September 8th at 4:00 at Dexter's Inn.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Nolin